
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 21 OF 2025 
                           

 

 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY – AUGHINISH MARINE 

TERMINAL 
 

 

Maintenance Dredging at Aughinish Marine Terminal 
 

Mariners are advised that maintenance dredging operations are scheduled to 

commence at Aughinish Marine Terminal on Monday 21st July and are scheduled to 

continue to Monday 11th August, both dates inclusive. 

 

The operation will be conducted by the multicat FASTNET SOUND (c/s MXHQ5) 

 

FASTNET SOUND will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch 16, VHF Ch 14 and 

VHF Ch 11.  She will display the appropriate day shapes and lights to indicate a 

vessel restricted in her ability to manoeuvre (RAM). 

 

Operations will be conducted on a 24hr basis. 

 

The planned area of operations are as per Area A and Area B of the attached chartlet, 

namely the Outer berth and the cells.   

 

POCs for the operation as follows; 
 

Name: Matt Butler 

Company: Aughinish Alumina Limited 

Telephone: +35361604080 

Email: matt.butler@augh.com 

 

Name: Rob Cunningham 

Company: Fastnet Shipping Limited 

Telephone: +353833552826 

Email: robc@fastnetshipping.com 

 

 



Further information in relation to dredging activities is available via Marine 

Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Signed: 

 

Michael Kennelly  

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

 

15th July 2025 
 
 
 
Planned areas of operation – Area A and Area B 
 

 


